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Parking Lot Closures 
 

Salida, CO – Public Works 

The parking lots located at First Street by the Monarch Spur Trail, F Street turn-around, and the 

recycling center parking lot behind the Salida Aquatic Center will be closed on Tuesday, June 19, 

2018 beginning at 7 a.m. for annual dust control.  Please remove parked vehicles and do not enter 

the parking lot during the closure.   

For more information, please contact Public Work at 719-539-6257.  
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